
 

 

With so many events at MLC, do students ever find a chance to 

chill? Now that first-month jitters are gone, the daily rigor has set 

in and students are eager to become familiar with their new 

routines of relaxation. When we aren’t studying or participating in 

clubs and sports, we don’t let our free time slip away. 
 

Sam Muske (MVL / St. Matthew-Freeland MI) says, “There’s 

nothing quite like eating fresh food when you’re hungry after 

studying. Late Nite provides that and more. It’s the perfect social 

setting for a friendly hangout.” Late Nite remains the most 

popular pastime for students. It’s especially crowded around 10, 

when most students get hungry again before bed. Jack Minch and 

his crew, to whom the students owe many thanks, organize it all. 

Make sure to stop by on a Focus on Ministry trip if you can! 
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Intramurals are another way to spend time outside of classes. From sand volleyball to badminton, MLC has several different 

choices for students. Any intramural can be added to the schedule if students show enough interest to the Student Senate, and 

all students are free to propose a league or tournament. Intramurals provide an opportunity for students who are not in a sport 

to still participate and reap the benefits of competition. “They’re a great way to unwind and get involved,” says Caleb Lash 

(Shoreland LHS / First-Racine WI). You may even see one of your professors on the other side of the court. 

Identifying Late Nite is easy, with its scents of fresh chicken tenders and 

its sounds of Jack Minch’s (pictured) classic rock playlist. 

Every student thinking about college knows that dreaded D-word: 

Debt. Money is a prevalent concern for students, which is why 

Adjunct Instructor Krohn brings excitement to the classroom every 

day for Organizational and Personal Finance (OPF for short).  
 

She infuses students with a passion for stewardship through 

videos, discussions, and projects. She designed all of the 

assignments to serve a practical purpose with future called workers 

in mind. “My biggest goal for the course,” she says, “is that 

students understand that all that we have is a gift from the Lord—

even our finances. It is our joy to become good stewards of our 

finances as well as our God-given abilities. 
 

“Don’t be afraid to make mistakes,” she adds. “I had a very unique 

path coming to MLC. I tried many careers before the Lord directed 

my  my path here. I used the opportunities throughout my life to witness to others around me, but now I have the unbelievable 

opportunity to help encourage the next generation of pastors, teachers, and staff ministers. So, my advice is . . . Grow where 

the Lord plants you. Your journey will take some crazy curves and big bumps, but every step of the way, Jesus is walking 

with you and giving you the opportunity to share his love with someone around you!” 

 


